
 

 

Sterne Kessler Assists in SIJ Classification Request,                                             
Guaranteeing Client Residency in Time for the Holidays                                                   

Washington D.C. (December 23, 2020) – This month, Sterne, Kessler, Goldstein and Fox’s pro 
bono practice assisted in its first successful SIJ classification request through United States 
Citizenship and Immigration Services. The Special Immigrant Juvenile (SIJ) classification 
provides children who have been subject to state juvenile court proceedings related to abuse, 
neglect, abandonment, or a similar basis under state law the ability to seek lawful permanent 
residence in the United States. The firm is pleased that the work of the pro bono team’s recent 
success will allow their first client, a minor escaping persecution in their home country, to spend 
the holiday season with his family in the United States knowing that he is eligible for permanent 
residency. Sterne Kessler is proud to further its existing partnership with the Legal Aid Justice 
Center (LAJC) in this new capacity. 

This first SIJ classification request, which was completed by pro bono team members Jean Paul 
“Yugo” Nagashima and Adam F. Benavides, underscores Sterne Kessler’s continued, firm-wide 
partnership with LAJC. In 2018, the firm’s pro bono practice filed several petitions for grant of 
habeas corpus to release and reunite refugees with family members, and in January of 2019, 
Sterne Kessler filed a class action lawsuit against the Office of Refugee Resettlement (JECM v. 
Hayes, in the Eastern District of Virginia). In addition to serving as counsel in several pro bono 
immigration bond hearings, the firm has assisted with multiple U-visa applications for victims of 
domestic abuse. Through Sterne Kessler’s pro bono efforts, detained children continue to be 
returned to the custody of their families; immigrant children who are victims of domestic abuse 
and neglect are obtaining a road to permanent residency; and the government continues to be 
held accountable.  

Sterne Kessler is dedicated to providing pro bono support to legal justice organizations and 
organizations serving underserved communities—both locally and internationally. A list of 
representative matters, as well as further information on the award-winning practice, is available 
here. 
 
 
About Sterne, Kessler, Goldstein & Fox 
Based in Washington, D.C. and renowned for more than four decades for dedication to the 
protection, transfer, and enforcement of intellectual property rights, Sterne, Kessler, Goldstein & 
Fox is one of the most highly regarded intellectual property specialty law firms in the world. Its 
team of attorneys, registered patent agents, students, and technical specialists include some of 
the country's most respected practitioners of IP law tackling innovations across a broad 
spectrum of industries. The firm’s practitioners hold over 50 masters and over 50 doctorate 
degrees in science or engineering and represent Fortune 500 companies, entrepreneurs, start-
ups, inventors, venture capital firms, and universities in a client service driven environment that 
is welcoming, inclusive, and intellectually stimulating. Visit the firm online at sternekessler.com. 
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